
Dear 1E Parents and Carers,

Welcome to 1E 2022!

Welcome back! We hope everyone enjoyed the break. We are extremely excited to be teaching your child
this year and we welcome you into 1E. This year 1E will be taught by Miss Fury on Mondays, Wednesdays
and Thursdays and by Ms Whyntie on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

At Melrose Park Public School, we believe that parent-teacher relationships are essential for maximum
school success. Throughout the year we will communicate through many different forms and look forward
to discussing your child’s learning goals and progress at parent teacher conferences. If there is something
that we need to know urgently, please contact the school via phone or email
melrosepk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.

Our Meet the Teacher Night this year will be online: Wednesday February 9th at 5pm. You are
invited to attend a Zoom presentation covering the learning program, homework expectations and
school procedures for the year ahead. There will also be time for questions at the end.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/64697082460?pwd=UzZGTkE5ZGpNVHFaOTRJK2FEcFAxZz09

Meeting ID: 646 9708 2460
Passcode: 1E

Classroom supplies: Thank you to the families who have ensured students attended school with all their
requirements. A copy of the class requirements is on the school website under the heading notes. Please
assist your child to be ready for class by providing all items on the list by the end of this week.

Drop off and pick up: Please ensure your child is not dropped off before the morning bell as there is no
teacher supervision until 8:30am. At pick up time, 2:55pm, please wait outside the school gate at which you
have arranged to meet your child.

Crunch and Sip: We will have daily crunch and sip at 11:05. Please send your child with fresh fruit or
vegetables to snack on. Ensure your child has a water bottle which can be refilled throughout the day.

This term sports uniforms will be worn on Fridays.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank each one of you in advance for both your support and
partnership for the upcoming school year. We look forward to meeting you soon.

Kind Regards,

Miss Ali Fury and Ms Val Whyntie
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